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Female players are being urged to enter the Hunts 2* Open – and can compete for increased prizemoney this
year.

The competition takes place in St Ives on the weekend of August 29 and 30, and the closing date for entries is
Monday, August 17.

The prize fund for female players has been increased to £200 for this season, but the organisers are seeking
more entries in the women’s singles and other female categories.

Click here to download an entry form
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